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	 18th Dec

2020 
Issue 
	Dear Parents and Families  

	Inside:
Christmas Wishes


	Christmas Wishes

On behalf of the staff team at St John Bosco Primary I would like to thank you and your children for all your support this term. As we approach our Christmas break, we send you every best wish for a happy and safe Christmas with your loved ones. We appreciate all of your kind wishes and gifts and look forward to a brighter new year in 2021. Please take care and stay safe and we will see you on Wednesday 6th January when school re-opens.
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With best wishes for the Christmas break, 
Lynsey Gardyne Head Teacher
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